Dr. Carl Heilman,

Fort Riley and the Big Red One are honored by your
enduring partnership and your willingness to speak at the
Army Community Listening Session.

On behalf of the Soldiers and Families of the 1% Infantry
Division we would like to thank you for telling the Army and
Washington “We Are 1.” -
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